Dear Sirs

There is a typo error in the last paragraph it should read :
"ddditionally the development site area proposed encroaches ¢ 300mm into my land, and I have NOT consented for my land to be used
Jor 27 Kings Mews planming application.”

Kind vegards
Michael Rae

On 4 February 2016 at 22:05, <planning(@camden.gov.uk> wrote:

T am the owner of 26 Kings Mews - a site adjoining 27 Kings Mews which [ plan to commence
development later this summer into a 3 storey above ground & basement single dwelling house in
accordance with the current consented plans for 26 Kings Mews.

T object to the proposed 4th storey at 27 Kings Mews as it will create unacceptable loss of privacy to my
proposed house at 26 Kings Mews, with an over looking roof terrace, and overlooking windows which will
enable occupiers of 27 Kings Mews to stare straight into my house.

The additional mass/bilk of the 4th storey also blocks vital south facing sunlight from my principal source
of light into my house - a central glazed roof.

Additionally the development site area proposed encroaches ¢ 300mm into my land, and T have to consented
for my land to be used for 27 Kings Mews planning application.
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